
TENNECO OIL COMPANY • P. 0. BOX 1714 • 835 SECOND AVENUE • DURANGO, COLORADO 81302 

Dear Sir: 

Request is hereby made for administrative approval of the above 
non-standard o i l well location. This well was originally staked on a 
standard Basin Dakota gas well location with the E/2 of Section 17, 
T26N, R5W dedicated for the gas proration. The Gallup o i l zone was 
not anticipated i n this well when originally staked. 

Tenneco Oil Company offsets on the south, east and west of the well; 
and an offset operator approval is not required. 

Your early approval w i l l be appreciated. 

October 6, 1966 

Secretary-Director 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

% Oc 

Re: Non-Standard Oil Well Location 
J i c a r i l l a "A" No. 8 
2365 FNL, 790 FEL 
Section 17, T26N, R5W 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Very t r u l y yours, 

TENNECO OIL COMPANY 

Robert E. Siverson 
District Production Superintendent 

HCN:sg 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
Aztec, New Mexico 




